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April 5, 2023 

PRELIMINARY CONSTRUCTION NOTICE 
 

TO: RESIDENTS AND BUSINESSES OF CHANNING STREET 
 
RE: 2023 LOCAL STREET RENEWAL PROGRAM -  

CHANNING STREET FROM BURROWS AVENUE TO WENDON BAY 
 

 

Please be advised Channing Street will be under construction this summer.  
 

Construction Start:  May to August 2023 
Duration:   Approximately 3-4 weeks, weather permitting 
 

Work will include:  
 Milling existing asphalt as required 
 Adjusting manholes/catch basins 
 Repairing pavement  
 Renewing curb and gutter, and sidewalks as required 
 Placing an asphalt overlay 
 Restoring the boulevard 

 

During construction we will:  
 Maintain one lane of traffic but will post signs indicating it is only for local access  
 Remove on-street parking 

Maintain pedestrian access to all residences and businesses  
 

Please contact me if you have:  
 Accessibility needs 
 Questions or concerns about the project  

 
You can reach me at 204-918-4367. 
 

We will contact you again two weeks before construction starts.  
 

Sincerely, 
 
 

Erik Hansen, C.E.T. 
Technology Services Branch 
 
cc Vivian Santos, Councillor – Point Douglas Ward 
 R. Weibel, C.E.T. – City of Winnipeg, Public Works Department 
 N. Haider, P. Eng. – City of Winnipeg, Public Works Department 
 D. Mikulik, City of Winnipeg, Public Works Department, Customer Services Division 

J. Dooley – Public Works Department, Director’s Office 
 311@winnipeg.ca 


